

Via U.S. Mail and Email rsandusky@state.pa.us

February 12, 2010

Richard Sandusky, Director of Regulatory Review Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board P.O. Box 69060 Harrisburg, PA 17106-9060 Attention: Public Comment on Regulation #125-108

Re: Comments on Regulation #125-108

Dear Mr. Sandusky:

On behalf of International Game Technology ("IGT") and its subsidiaries, we would like to thank the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board (the "Board") for the opportunity to comment on the proposed rules published in the January 16, 2010 *Pennsylvania Bulletin*. IGT supports the Board on the proposed regulation changes and have no additional comments.

Thank you for your consideration and should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (702) 669-8597 or via email (gayle.bauer@igt.com).

Sincerely,

Gayle Bauer

Regulatory Compliance Senior Manager

GB:pb

cc: Pennsylvania Independent Regulatory Review Commission - jsmith@irrc.state.pa.us

International Game Technology

6355 South Buffalo Drive Las Vegas, NV 89113 702-669-8596 Fax 669-8643 www.IGT.com